
 

Important  school admissions  
information for Harrow parents 

Was your child born between  

1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013? 
 

They will start primary school in 2017  

Was your child born between  

1 September 2005 and 31 August 2006? 
 

They will start secondary school in 2017 
 

You need to apply for your child’s place online before 

SUNDAY 15 JANUARY 2017 

 

You need to apply for your child’s place online before 

MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 2016 

We strongly recommend that you apply by  

Friday 21 October 2016 

 

Apply at www.eadmissions.org.uk 

Need internet access? You can use our computers free of charge at the Civic Centre. 
Applying online is easy. You’ll receive an instant acknowledgement of your application 

and an email with the outcome of your application on offer day. 
 

For more information go to www.harrow.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 

For help and advice on how to complete your application 
call 020 8901 2620 or email schooladmissions@harrow.gov.uk 
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